
SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION 

Subject: NC Botanical Garden Visitor Education Center-Special Use Permit 

Meeting Date: March 22, 2007 

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 6-0 to recommend the Council 
approve the project as proposed. 

Members Present: Barnes, Juliano, Baker, Cho, Carder, Mihovilovic 

Vote: 

Aye: 

Nay: 

Barnes, Juliano, Baker, Cho, Carder, Mihovilovic 

None 

Prepared By: Gary Barnes, Chair 
David Bonk, Coordinator Long Range and  Transportation Planning 

ATTACHMENT 1

6-0


